
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Literacy 
We listened to the story Rama and Sita about a princess who 

was captured by the evil Ravana. The moral of the story was 

that good always triumphs over evil. The children thought of 

adjectives to describe the characters and wrote character 

descriptions in sentences. 

Phonics 
L2 – Children have been introduced to the sounds and letters 

s,a,t,p 

L3 – children learnt the GPCs air and ure and er 

L3 – children revisited the all L3 GPCs 

L6 – children learnt the how to add the suffix -er to words 

ending in y 

We hope everyone had a great holiday! The children 

have come back refreshed and eager to learn. 

Children will be brining home song words to learn for 

the upcoming nativity as well as scripts and lines to 

learn. 
 

Find Mrs Tanner’s bulletin here: 

https://www.queenswoodmorley.co.uk/news-and-events 

Reminders & Notices 

• Swimming on Wednesday 

• Please return November Hop letters this week  

• Children can bring wellies (school colours) for wet 

weather 

• Please ensure you have added me as a contact for 

parents evening on Monday 

missbandmissr@teachers.org as appointments are 

back-to-back so any delays will take away from 

allotted time. 

• Ensure children have their piano books for their lesson 

as this cannot go ahead without them 
 

Next Week 

Monday: Homework due, Parents’ eve - pm 

Tuesday: PE pm 

Wednesday: Homework goes out, swimming pm 

(children come to school in PE kits) 

Thursday:  

Friday: Piano am, PE pm 
 

 

 

 
 

Maths 
Rec: We have been finding one more that given 

numbers in different ways. 

Y1: Children have written and demonstrated number 

bonds to 7, 8 and 10. 

Y2: Children have said how many more to the next 10 

and used this to solve simple problems. 

Topic 
In Art, children have made pinch-pot diva lamps using 

clay. They pinched around the edges to make a dish 

shape and used clay tools to decorate . In PSHE, 

children learnt about the difference between a little 

problem, a tricky problem and a serious problem. They 

thought about ways they could solve little problems 

themselves and why it was important to ask for help for 

tricky and serious problems. In History, children looked at 

photos and newspaper articles about space travel and 

thought of historical questions they could ask to find 

more information about these events. In Science, 

children thought about what materials different objects 

were made of. 
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